Yu ee H lid y Pa ade

We are preparing to host the 18th Annual Yulee Holiday Parade on Saturday, December 17, 2022. The
event will take place on Goodbread Road between Hamilton Street and Page’s Dairy Road, the same as
last year. We would like to request that the county commissioners support the event and approve the

following:

1.Waive any cost levied by the county associated with the county ordinance and festival permitting

requirements.
2.Provide insurance coverage for the parade.

3.Authorize the chairman to sign the forthcoming request for temporary closing/special use of State
Road form as required by the Florida Department of Transportation.

4.Provide a written and signed letter for approval of the parade (similar to that issued by the sheriff's
office) on Nassau County Letterhead, as the Florida Department of Transportation informed us last year
that this document would now be required henceforth for state road closure permit application

approval.

The ordinance requires that sections 3(F) and 3(G) are attached and the necessary letters from Nassau
County Sheriff Office will be forwarded to the manager’s office as soon as we receive it.

The Yulee Holiday Parade Committee would like to express our gratitude to the County Commissioners
for their continuing support of this event for our community.

David Dew, Director
Yulee Holiday Parade
904-502-3451

davidtommydew@yahoo.



